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Board of Education Minutes 

 

Teaching and Learning Committee Meeting 
 

October 10, 2022 
 

A meeting of the Teaching and Learning Committee of the Board of Education was held on the 

above date at the Educational Service Center at 5:30 p.m.  Board committee members present: 

Mary Kuntz, Maria Mason, Lisa Panzer, and Gary Spielman. 

 

Mr. Meyer, Director of Teaching and Learning, reported that a revision of the Science curriculum 

is due during 2022-23 and revisions will be implemented in the 2023-34 school year.  He reviewed 

the steps involved in the review process and said that there are likely to be recommended changes 

at the High School due to licensure and certification concerns.  Similar programming may be able 

to be provided with more flexibility to sustain pathways. 

 

Mr. Meyer updated the committee on Response to Intervention (RtI) implementation.  He 

explained that the focus of RtI work is a response to the district’s strategic plan core strategies and 

District Strategic Actions.  He reviewed the tiers of the RtI at Work pyramid along with the 

accomplishments and next steps.   

 

Mr. Meyer presented an outline of the new course proposals and revisions for the high school.  

New course proposals include Medical Terminology (transcripted course with MPTC), Advanced 

Strength & Conditioning and Heritage Spanish 2.  Principles of Sustainability is a new course that 

is a revision to the current Environmental Studies Science course and provides an option for 

trascripted course with MPTC. 

 

The next committee meeting is scheduled for January 23, 2023. 


